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February 12, 2015 Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission Business  
Meeting Rescheduled for February 17, 2015 

 
The Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission’s (MFC) February 12, 2015 business meeting has 
been cancelled due to impending inclement weather, which may affect travel this Thursday. The 
meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, February 17, 2015. The rescheduled meeting will be 
held at the Division of Fish and Wildlife’s Field Headquarters, located at 1 Rabbit Hill Road in 
Westborough, MA and it will begin at 10:30AM. A revised agenda can be found on our MFC 
webpage. 
 

You can find out more information about the Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission on our 
website (www.mass.gov/marinefisheries). 
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